_that our space is so limit

i

February 18, 1946

re Eo My Chestnut, Prinoipal
Beloit High School ‘
Beloit, Kansas ‘

Dear Ear lyi

o am referring your le‘l'.tor to Nr, Barl hlkenatoin,
our Financial Secretary who handles all the tickets, I am
sure all the reserved seats have been gone quite sometime,
but he can give you the Bactual information. I am sorry

Bd’

I em ticklad to learn about Bill, I know that he
was going down to South America but I had not ledned of the
locations I am glad that he likes his work because if he
does like it, I am sure he will make a great success of it.

When you write him, givo him my kindest regards and best
wishes, |

With every good wish, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,

. FCAVF Varsity Basketball Coach,



